Deep River Town Hall Restoration Committee

Minutes: Special Meeting March 25, 2013
Deep River Town Hall, 2:00 PM

Purpose of this Special Meeting: Report, discussion, and action on report and recommendations from Celebration
Subcommittee regarding events to be conducted during May, 2013

The meeting was called to order at 2:02 pm in the Town Hall Alternate Conference Room.

Present at the meeting were Restoration Committee members: Sally Carlson-Crowell, Claudia Epright, Richard Nagot,
Linalynn Schmelzer, Arthur Thompson, and Kenneth Wood. Also attending was Rose Natter (Face Arts Music).

Sally Carlson-Crowell, spokesperson for the Celebration Subcommittee, presented a detailed description of events to be
conducted during May 2013. Sally spoke in depth about the May 1 Grand Celebration Program. At 5:00 pm, a social
hour, which include a photographic exhibit focusing on the Deep River Town Hall history, and a “Taste of Deep River”.
Following at 6:00 pm, a program of speeches, songs, remembrances, and thanksgiving will commence.

Rose Natter and Richard Nagot reported on responses they have gotten from Deep River food purveyors related to the
“Taste of Deep River.” The list of participants is impressive.

A motion was made by Linalynn Schmelzer, seconded by Richard Nagot to approve the program of activities for May 1,
2013 as presented by Sally Carlson-Crowell. Motion passed unanimously.

Linalynn Schmelzer and Claudia Epright, other members of the subcommittee, also provided input to the full committee.
Linalynn Schmelzer, another member of the subcommittee, provided input to the full committee, stressing the
showcase activities to be held in the auditorium during May 2013, ending with a public dance on May 31. She presented

a draft postcard to be used for a community-wide mailing advertising the showcase events, and inviting attendance.

On a motion made by Sally Carlson-Crowell, seconded by Claudia Epright, a 10-minute discussion related to
waste/trash/garbage containers was added to the agenda. Motion passed.

Claudia made recommendations regarding specific decorative containers that should be purchased for use in the
auditorium, and possibly the lobby. No action was taken at this meeting, but Claudia will prepare a specific proposal for

consideration as an Action Item at our April, 2013 regular meeting.

On a motion by Sally Carlson-Crowell, seconded by Richard Nagot, the meeting was adjourned at 4:05 pm.

Arthur Thompson, Chair



